BLI: Notice of changing the location of subsidiaries of Bao Long Insurance Corporation
On 08/ 04/ 2019, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the notice of changing the location of subsidiaries of Bao Long Insurance Corporation as follows: 

Contents: 

Bao Long Insurance Corporation notices the changing in the location of subsidiaries of Bao Long Insurance Corporation as follows: 
· Change the location of Bao Long – Quang Binh Insurance Company 

+ Old address: Floor 1, No.453, Ly Thuong Kiet Road, Bac Ly Ward, Dong Hoi City, Quang Binh Province 

+ New address: No.267, Ly Thuong Kiet Ward, Dong Phu Ward, Dong Hoi City, Quang Binh Province 

